

<u>Year 4</u> <u>Autumn Newsletter</u>



Thank you all for a really positive start to the year. The children have settled in well and are enjoying their new school year!

We are looking forward to a fantastic year together.



Year 4 Curriculum

Let's take a look at the exciting topics we will be learning this term:

History: We will be learning about the Roman Invasions this term and the famous Boudicca!

Maths: We will be starting the term learning about place value, addition and subtraction.

Writing: We have some fantastic writing projects coming up, linked to the Romans and some poetry too:

Music: 4B will be learning how to play the djembe drum, while the other classes will be singing along to 'Lean on Me'.

Science: Year 4 will be learning all about their teeth and how the digestive system works.

Attendance

We believe every day and every lesson counts.

Arriving to school late or not attending school can have a huge impact on your child's education. If your child is unable to attend school for any reason, for safeguarding purposes, it is important that you phone school to inform us.

Year 4 times



Drop off: 8:45

Pick up: 3:15

P.E Days

4B: Monday and Wednesday

4LW: Tuesday and Thursday

4H: Friday and swimming on Tuesday

Please ensure children's P.E. kit is in school for these days.



Growing Together; Aiming High

We are encouraging the children to drink plenty of water throughout the day.

Please could you ensure your child has a water bottle. We are asking for these to be filled with water only.



Reading, continues to be an essential ingredient for learning at Badsley. It is essential that children regularly read and are listened to read at home. This will help to build their pace and comprehension. If you would like support with this, then please don't hesitate to speak to us.



New Spelling Game

We are very excited to announce we will be starting a new Spelling Programme called 'Spelling Shed.'
This will allow children access to games at home so they can practise their spellings at home too: We will be sending more information next week.



School uniform

Please ensure your child is in the correct uniform every day:

Purple or white polo shirt

Black or purple jumper/cardigan

Black trousers/skirt

Y4 Multiplication Check

This is now a compulsory check for year 4 children and will take place in June. The check is timed and children will be expected to quickly and accurately recall their times tables up to 12 x 12. It is important children practise regularly at school, as well as at home. Times table Rockstars can help prepare your child for this test.

https://ttrockstars.com/



Growing Together; Aiming High